
 
 

DATE: October 1, 2015 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 2 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Infinity Boxes 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:    
 
Receive a report on and discuss potential installation of an Infinity Box in Los Altos 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Staff was contacted by artist Damien Jones (who currently has a piece installed in Los Altos) 
regarding a potential installation of an Infinity Box in Los Altos (Attachment 1). 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Mr. Jones plans to attend the October 1, 2015 Public Arts Commission meeting to discuss the 
opportunity further.  Should the Commission decide to move forward with the potential installation, 
it is recommended that details be presented to the City Council regarding location, maintenance, etc. 
 
Attachment: Email from Damien Jones dated September 15, 2015 
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